7.1 APPROVE THE BID AWARD TO CUMBERLAND INTERNATIONAL FOR A 2022
INTERNATIONAL DUMP TRUCK IN THE AMOUNT OF $141,125 - WASTEWATER
DEPARTMENT.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the bid award in the amount of $141,125 to Cumberland
International for a new 2022 International dump truck.

INFORMATION: The department has budgeted $150,000 for the replacement of 2007
Freightliner Dump truck with a new tri-axle dump truck, to haul sludge from the Wastewater
Plant to Cedar Ridge Landfill in Lewisburg, TN. Bids were solicited and Cumberland
International had the lowest compliant bid.

CERTIFICATION: The Chief Financial Officer certifies that $141,125 is budgeted and
unencumbered in Wastewater - Sewer Treatment Plant - Machinery, Equipment And Auto.

ATTACHMENTS: Bid Tabulation.
Bid Tab - Tri-Axle Dump Truck




